
June 2018 

Dear Incoming 5th Grade Oliveira Families, 

Thank you for a wonderful school year! As Soaring Eagles, we know the learning never ends. In 
order to be more successful next school year, our Oliveira teams have created lists of skills your 
child/children should keep up with over the summer. 

We are excited to see you next year! 
 
Oliveira Fifth Grade Team 
  

 
 

Subject  Skills  How to Practice 

Math 
Know your basic multiplication 
problems fluently. 

Flash cards,  xtramath.com 
also works with addition, 
subtraction, multiplication and 
division. 

Reading 
Students should come to 5th 
grade with the stamina to 
read for 30 minutes with a 
chapter book. 

Read “just right” books (at 
your reading level).  

Writing 

By fifth grade, students should 
understand and be able to 
identify a complete sentence, 
and to distinguish a sentence 
from a fragment. They should 
understand the concepts of 
subject and predicate. 

Write letters and postcards to 
family members and friends. 
Keep a summer journal. 
Practice revising written work 
to add details, and edit for 
correct use of grammar and 
punctuation. 

Speaking and Listening 

Students should be able to 
stand in the front of the 
classroom to present, 
speaking loud enough for the 
classroom audience to hear. 

Students should understand 
and practice different voice 
levels. 

Social Skills 

Students should come to 
school understanding general 
classroom norms. 

Student should be able to 
follow verbal instructions. 
Understand that when the 
teacher is speaking, they 
should not speak, but listen. 

 
 


